
 
 

Dear AP Environmental Science Parent or Guardian, 

Welcome to the sixth six weeks of AP Environmental Science. Please continue to encourage 

your student to attend tutorials as we approach the AP exam. 

During the sixth six weeks we will be covering the following: 

• Global Climate Change 

• Human Impact 

• Review for AP Exam 

Students are expected to continue completing and turning in homework on time via Canvas, or 

as otherwise instructed.  Participation in class and asking questions are essential at this time as 

we near the end of the year. Being academically successful is determined by both attendance 

and participation in class.  Please encourage your student to attend tutorials so that he or she 

can find success in AP Environmental Science. Your student should be reviewing material every 

evening and studying before the exam on Tuesday, May 3, 2022.  

Sincerely, 

Eagle Mountain-Saginaw ISD AP Environmental Science Team 

 


